3 Summer Reading

Students will complete one row on the bingo

board. This will include reading Third Grade
Angels, one book from the I Survived Series
and one nonfiction book. Students will
complete and return this by August 23. New
students will have until October 11 to
complete and return the summer reading

bingo board. Have a great summer and
remember to read!!

Miss Val






